
Are you missing something? 

 

The Whittier Lost & Found is again 

reaching maximum 

capacity!  Is your child 

missing a coat, a 

sweatshirt, water 

bottle, lunch bag? 

 

Please check out our Lost & Found.  

We will clear it out on Friday, 

December 14, 2018.  Any items 

remaining will be donated to charity. 

 


